
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ADRC Board Members 
 
FROM: Lori Reid, Director 
 
RE:  Meeting Notice 
 
DATE:  September 13, 2017 

 
 
 

Aging & Disability Resource Center-Grant County 
 

 

Just a reminder-there will be no September Board Meeting at the Aging & Disability 

Resource Center. 

Our next meeting will be held on October 18, 2017. 
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